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This Week... 
 

In English we have been looking at traditional 
rhymes such as ‘Pat-a-cake, Pat-a-cake’, ‘Three 

Blind Mice’ and ‘Jack and Jill’. 
The children have been finding rhyming words 

and noticed that the last two sounds in rhyming 
words often match! We have linked our phonics 
this week with our rhyming words, noticing that 
sometimes the same sound is spelt differently 
e.g. pail and whale. At the end of the week the 

children wrote their own rhyme by adapting 
‘Mary, Mary quite contrary’ we will be displaying 

these poems in school. 
In Maths we have been looking at place value 

and breaking 2 digit numbers into tens and ones. 
We have used this knowledge to add 1 more, 10 

more, 1 less and 10 less.  
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Next Week.... 

In English we will be looking at and learning 
one of Julia Donaldson’s stories and exploring 

the plot and characters. 
In Maths we will be looking at mass and 

weight. 
 

Congratulations... 
 

To Year 6 for winning the attendance award 
before Christmas. Year 6 were the best 

attendees for the whole of Autumn 2 scoring 
97.64%. 

Please note that if your child arrives after 
9:05am it will go down as an unauthorised 
absence, unless we are informed of a valid 

reason by a parent or guardian. 

PTO for more important dates. 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week!  

Amelia, Mia, Harvey-Jake, Elliot, 
Isaac, Matthew, Isabella, Florence, 

Elissa and Kayla. 

Talk Topic  
Our Christian value is Creativity. We 
discussed in school different ways 

people were creative; inventors, 
musicians, artists, scientists, authors 

programmers. 

How are you creative? In which area 
would you like to be more creative? 

Certificates and Awards 

Worker of the Week – 

Elliot 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Mia for fantastic reading and writing 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Creativity– 

Amelia for creative thinking in writing and 

maths. 
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PTA Meeting The next PTA meeting is Monday 15th January at 3:30pm. All are welcome to 
come along and get involved. Our PTA work hard to provide the extras in school that add 
huge benefits to your children’s life in school. Over the last 12 months alone they have 
provided a whole range of activities for our children as well as helping to raise funds for 
resources to enhance the children’s learning. This doesn’t just happen- we need to increase 
the number of parents to help share the responsibilities. Even if you feel you can only be 
involved in a small way, every little helps! We need you! 
  
Family Quiz Night - Friday 19th January at Lea club 6pm- 10pm (Doors open 6pm) 
£1 entry for EVERYONE, Quiz sheets for £5, Hot dogs £1, Sweet stall/cakes, Raffle of 6 
prizes. Quiz prizes, 1st Place- Board game, snacks, drinks & pizza voucher, 
2nd Place - Board game, snacks & drink, 3rd Place- Board game & snacks. All welcome! 
 
Please Note – Target cards have been sent home for your child today. Please find them in 
their bags. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at 
the Class 1 or Class 2 newsletters on the school website - 

http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


